
Senate Committee on Judiciary 
 
I am writing to urge that any legislation to implement Measure 114 must fully implement it as 
Oregon Voters supported and passed it. Legislation should require a permit for the purchase of 
hunting guns and include a robust check to ensure a permit applicant is not a danger to 
themselves and others. Please clarify provisions and smooth implementation, but don’t weaken 
Measure 114 in any way. 
 
For most of my adult life I have worked in violence prevention education for youth. I strongly 
support responsible and effective legislation addressing gun safety. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathleen Beland 
 
 


